

# 2016-2017 Membership Renewal

As we fast approach the end of August we announce our Spokane Estate Planning Council 2016-2017 program year and ask for your membership renewal. The 2016-2017 dues are the same at \$255 for Regular members, and \$170 for both Emeritus and Waiting List Members.

Thank you for renewing your membership by Tuesday, September 13, 2016.

Please note, our meeting locations have changed to the Hemmingson Center at Gonzaga University

To renew your membership, please click on link:

http://www.spokaneepc.org/members/renewal

You can renew your membership online and pay by credit card or mail a check to:

Spokane Estate Planning Council P.O. Box 1656 Spokane, WA 99210-1656

Continuing Education Credits - Your membership includes continuing education credits for our four dinner meetings, as well as our full-day seminar in May. Topics and speakers will be announced soon.

## Sponsors









ASSET PLANNING MANAGEMENT, INC.





Please Save the Date September 13, 2016 November 08, 2016 January 10, 2017 March 14, 2017

# **Claim your SEPC Profile!**

All members are listed by profession in our exclusive online membership directory, which serves as a quick resource for contact information and referral opportunities. You can enhance your listing with a professional photo and 25-30 word description of your practice. Please visit your profile to ensure your profile is up to date.

http://www.spokaneepc.org/members/directory
If you do not recall you user name and
password, please email
admin@spokaneepc.org to request.

Networking - Meet and get to know the top estate planning professionals in our area. A social hour is held before each dinner meeting to allow networking and interaction between other members.

Join a Committee - Our Membership and Program Committees are looking for new members. The Membership Committee meets 4-5 times during the year to review new membership applications.

The Program Committee meets 1-3 times during the summer months to discuss topics for our dinner meetings. If you would like to join, or have a topic to share please email <a href="mailto:admin@spokaneepc.org">admin@spokaneepc.org</a>

Enjoy you're summer, we will see you for the first Dinner Meeting September 13, 2016 at the Hemmingson Center Gonzaga University Douglas, Eden, Phillips, DeRuyter & Stanyer P.S.





RICHARDS, MERRILL & PETERSON











### **SEPC Website Links**

See the Complete Calendar

About Us

Council Info

Member Directory

Member Benefits

Sponsors

Application Form

Member Renewal

Documents

Links

Past Presidents





#### **SEPC Contact Information**

Contact Us

Heather DeMar Spokane Estate Planning Council PO Box 1656 Spokane, WA 99210-1656 admin@spokaneepc.org



RANDALL | DANSKIN

ATTORNEYS

Winston & Cashatt



Spokane Estate Planning Council, PO Box 1656, Spokane, WA 99210-1656

SafeUnsubscribe™ {recipient's email}

Forward this email | Update Profile | About our service provider Sent by admin@spokaneepc.org in collaboration with

